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Pastor: Rev. Tom Graner     School Board President: Rhonda Livedalen    Business Mgr: Linda Schneider 
 

The mission of Little Flower Catholic Elementary School is to cooperate with parents to provide our children a strong 
foundation, rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ and in academic excellence, for a life of faith, integrity and service.  
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                  
+++++++++++++++++++++++  Additional Information For You To Know  +++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

+++  Third and fourth graders are the BOX TOP Winners. 

+++  PROJECT JOY donations: Kindergarten=$11.23; Gr.1&2=$25.88; Gr.3&4=$104.50; Gr.5&6=$31.27. 

+++  5th & 6th Grade Band & Choir Concert on Monday, Dec. 12 at 7:30 pm in Rugby HS Auditorium. 

+++  BOOK FAIR is extended through next week December 12th-16th. Hours are 12:00 pm – 4:00 pm daily. 

+++  Raffle Tickets:  Please sell your tickets and turn your money in As Soon As Possible! 

+++  Storm Day Make up --  We will be making up our four storm days on the following dates: March 17,     

April 13, May 26, and we will use our grace day for the fourth storm day. 

 

LFS Students will Perform their 

Christmas Program at 2 pm this 

Sunday, December 11 in the Rugby 

High School Auditorium. 

Preschool through Grade 6 will perform. 
Please bring Cookies or Bars to the kitchen area of RHS prior to 

the program. 

Despite schedule 

interruptions because of 

snow storms LFS students 

were visited by St. Nicholas 

and learned about the 

Immaculate Conception. 

mailto:lfs@gondtc.com

